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capacity after midnight, demonstrate their  proactive approach to managing the venue 
responsibly and fostering community trust.

Daltons’ reputation as a versatile and creative space is one of its greatest assets, and I am 
confident that the proposed changes to the license will enable them to continue supporting 
the local community and businesses in new and exciting ways. It is crucial to recognise that 
venues like Daltons are central to the vibrancy of Brighton’s cultural and business 
ecosystems.

I sincerely hope that the licensing panel will take into account the positive contributions 
that Daltons has made to the area and our events and the safeguards proposed to ensure 
its continued operation as a valuable part of the seafront.

Please let me know if there is anything further I can do to support the application.

Yours sincerely
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